
Wednesday 10 May 

 

Ahead of Second Reading of the Illegal Migration Bill on 9 May, the Royal College of Paediatrics and Child Health 

(RCPCH) has prepared this briefing which focuses on new clauses added to the Bill at Report Stage in the Commons 

on age assessment of unaccompanied asylum-seeking children.  

While this is our focus, the College is concerned, particularly in the absence of an impact assessment, about the 

entirety of the Bill and what it means for children’s rights which this briefing references further below. The College 

also ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘǎ ŀ ōǊƛŜŦƛƴƎ ǇǊŜǇŀǊŜŘ ōȅ ǘƘŜ wŜŦǳƎŜŜ ŀƴŘ aƛƎǊŀƴǘ /ƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ /ƻƴǎƻǊǘƛǳƳ.   

Clause 55 

https://refugeechildrensconsortium.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/05/RMCC-Briefing-Illegal-Migration-Bill-HoL-Second-Reading-.pdf
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/1127181/14.169_HO_AESAC_report_V6_FINAL_WEB.pdf
/resources/refugee-asylum-seeking-children-young-people-guidance-paediatricians#age-assessment




o The Bill disqualifies potential victims of modern slavery and human trafficking from support and 

protection from removal from the UK - creating a risk of ongoing exploitation, disruption of recovery 

from trauma, and reduced opportunity to assist perpetrator prosecution. 
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